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Members of Shen Yun Performing Arts, 

 

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and the National Liberal Caucus, please 

accept my best wishes on your Canadian leg of this successful world-class event. I 

commend Shen Yun for capturing the beauty and inspiration of Chinese cultural 

heritage, an integral part of Canada`s multicultural society. We welcome this 

inspiring production that celebrates both the performing arts and ancient China.  

 

Productions like yours play a critical role in contributing to Canada`s embrace of 

cultural diversity. Shen Yun expresses cherished values and principles shared by 

fellow Canadians. Your hard work, dedication, and care reflect in sold-out 

experiences across Canada. I especially applaud Shen Yun in being a global treasure 

that leaves each audience captivated by showcasing the highest principles of human 

nature through classical Chinese dance and music.  

I commend Shen Yun Performing Arts for embodying a rich cultural heritage and 

sharing it with the world, transcending borders. I welcome and send my best wishes 

as you celebrate the Canadian leg of Shen Yun.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Hon. Judy A. Sgro, Privy Council, MP 

Humber River – Black Creek 

Constituency 

Office 

 
2201 Finch Ave. West 

Unit 25 

Toronto, Ontario 

CANADA M9M 2Y9 

 

416-744-1882 ph 

416-952-1696 fx 

 

judy.sgro.c1@parl.gc.ca 

 

 

Parliament Hill 

Office 
 

Valour Building 

Room 1180 

House of Commons 

Ottawa, Ontario 

CANADA K1A 0A6 

 

613-992-7774 ph 

613-947-8319 fx 

 

judy.sgro.a1@parl.gc.ca 
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